
Hi, Jordan
I lodged a submission but now how researched the situation further and have made a second submission.
I DO NOT agree with the change of zoning of 48 and 50 Eurobin Avenue to educational use.
Please let me know if I need to do anything else via the website.
Regards
Deborah Brooks

Private Executive Management
(ABN 63 214 183 747)

10 Eurobin Avenue
Manly NSW 2095
Australia
M: 

From:  
Sent: Friday, 3 February 2023 12:32
To: 'council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au' <council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: ATT: JORDAN DAVIES REGARDING DA 2023/0020
Hi, Jordan
I am going onto the DA page to look at the submission but would appreciate if the date could be extended to allow 
impacted residents to apply.
Many have been away and busy with back to school and work commitments.
I’m always wary of people who lodge their Das at this time of year and would like to look closely at the details.
Regards
Deborah Brooks

Private Executive Management
(ABN 63 214 183 747)

10 Eurobin Avenue
Manly NSW 2095
Australia

From:
Sent: 3/02/2023 1:35:50 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject:
FW: ATT: JORDAN DAVIES REGARDING DA 2023/0020 - CHANGE 
TO SUBMISSION




